
 

 
 

                                                 

                                                 Friday 20th October 2023 

This week in Nursery we have enjoyed sequencing the story “Monkey and 

Me”. Children enjoyed using props and visual images to repeat phrases to 

sequence the story and make a class washing line of events. 

To support our early phonics, we considered animal sounds and played 

environmental sound guessing games. 

We have enjoyed lots of outdoor learning in our bug garden and grassed 

areas. Children planted hyacinth bulbs and began a photo diary to record 

growth and change over time. As always we have enjoyed our music 

sessions and learnt some action songs and rhymes. 

Next week we will complete our learning about ourselves and families. 

Everyone is looking forward to baking cakes to decorate in our ‘Stay and 

Play’ session with our families. Parents/carers are welcome to attend 

either the Tuesday or Thursday session next week.  
Reminders 

 Stay and Play –Please join us for a fun learning session in Nursery 

Tuesday 24th October 10.30am  or Thursday 26th October 2.15pm. You may 
attend ether session. 

 

 Learning Stories – Please return response sheets that were sent home 

with your child’s learning Story. Thank you for those already returned. 
 

 School Starters Sept 2024- You can now apply online for your child’s 

place in Reception class (September 2024) by visiting www.knowsley.gov.uk  
All parents are invited to attend an Open Afternoon in school on  
Tuesday 24th October at 3.45-5pm or Tuesday 14th November at 3.45-5pm.  
Please contact school to confirm your visit. 

 

 We finish for the half term break on Thursday 26th October. 
 

Home Activity… 
Please see the enclosed home activity sheet and complete the suggested 
‘what can you hear?’ activity to help support your child’s listening skills 
and awareness of environmental sounds. 
 

Stars of the week... 
Well done to our “Super Stars of the Week” 
            

Salma M & Lewy K 
 

http://www.knowsley.gov.uk/


Many thanks for your continued support. 


